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Greetings Members of Green Oaks,

I wanna start off by saying that we had quite a nice turnout 
for the Bobby Parker Memorial tournament. I wanna wish a 
special thank you to everyone that helped and did their part in 
making the tournament run smoothly. 
        A special welcome to the newest members to the course.
Joey Nance, Ariana Savino, Riley Condon, Jacob Parker, Randy 
Bailey, Chris Carter, John DeVaughn, Heather Bumgarner.
 We can’t wait to play a few rounds with all of you. 
        I would like to give all those involved in the Wednesday night
scrambles a heads up that we will be changing to Sundays in the 
early afternoons soon. A post about this will come out soon on 
Facebook. 


